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Monday, 10 May 2021

 
In the afternoon of 10 May 2021, KME KATAPAT, an NGO invited PAGASA and the PRA to a short virtual Meet calling
the attention of retailers regarding the thrust of the current Administration to push a more â€œprogressiveâ€• retail liberalization
law via legislators. The government wants to open up the retail trade Some more to foreigners by allowing them to own
100% of the business by simply investing $100,000.
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